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Loma Linda Subdivision
May 21, 2018

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Jo Myatt at 6:05 pm at Jo Myatt’s residence.  In addition to Jo, Curt Grindal was present.  Eric Smith did not attend.

Draft minutes from the May 7, 2018 meeting were approved by Jo.  

Under new business, a request for review by Ken Marsh and Marilyn Merritt, 878 Eight Mile Loop, was reviewed.  The request was to  remove one pine tree and numerous small oaks to improve access for emergency vehicles (fire trucks and ambulances) as well as fire safety.  This request was approved.  A second request for review was made by Bob StCyr and Sue Wells, 393 Saddleback Drive, to remove one pine tree and four – five junipers near their house for firewise reasons.  This request was approved.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:13.


Submitted by: Curt Grindal
